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PUBLIC MEETING SCHEDULED REGARDING DESIGN OF THE
SAGAMORE AVENUE RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT

The City of Portsmouth invites the public to provide input regarding the design of
the Sagamore Avenue Reconstruction on Wednesday March 5th at 6:30PM at the
Portsmouth Public Library’s Levenson Room.

Vehicular, bicycle, and pedestrian improvements are among the topics that will be
discussed.

For additional information please contact Tom Richter at the City of Portsmouth
Department of Public Works at 766-1412 or via tcrichter@cityofportsmouth.com.



